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12/05/23 
 
Dear Whitley Family, 
 
I hope that you all had a lovely long weekend to celebrate the coronation of King Charles. We had a special time in school last 
Friday, to commemorate the event, and the sun even shone for our picnic. 
This week has been a much quieter week, especially as KS2 SATS have been taking place. I know that the Year 6 children are 
looking forward to their treat trip next Monday and it is much deserved.  
 
Attendance Winners 
Congratulations to Prudhoe class attendance winner this week with 99.3 % Our overall for the week was 95.1 % 
 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 School 

97.2% 89% 96.8% 95.9% 93.4% 96.7% 95.6% 95.1% 

 
Year 6 SATS 
Congratulations to Year 6 for all their hard work and a huge thanks to all the staff for working so hard as well. 
 
Mental Health Awareness Week 
Next week is Mental Health Awareness week. The children will be doing lots of activities in class during the week and they can 
come to school dressed in green on Friday to mark the event. 
 
Sun Lotion 
As the sun has now started to shine, please can you apply sun lotion on your child prior to coming to school, as necessary. 
 
Drop off and collection of children 
All children in Years Nursery- Year 4 must be brought to school and picked up after school by an adult. 
 
Uniform 
We have noticed an increasing number of children not wearing school uniform and wearing earrings. Please can parents refer to 
our policy on the school website.  
 
Breakfast Club Donations 
We really appreciate any donations of cereal to our breakfast club; however, we request that only non-sugary cereals are sent 
in, e.g. Cornflakes instead of Frosties.  
 
School Contacts 
Please remember that your child’s class teacher is your first point of contact for any concerns or queries that you may have. 
 
Have a good weekend 
Mrs Gray 

mailto:admin@whitley.northumberland.sch.uk

